
2024-2025 QUESTIONNAIRE 

Use this form for reporting both Mid-Year and Year-End Inform 

Due dates: 

Mid-Year December 15, 2024 
Junior Year-End Reporting and supplemental reports April 1, 2025 
Senior Year-End Reporting and supplemental reports May 1, 2025 
 
You can submit information to Department Chaplain in the following ways: 

Email: lvallery1961@gmail.com  Phone: 971 241-1073 
Mail: 2015 Carol Ave Newberg, OR 97132 
 

Unit Name:  Unit # District #     
Unit Chaplain:  Email:  Address:  Phone#  
Does your unit hold 
memorial services? YES NO 

     

Does your unit include 
junior members in the 
ceremony? YES NO 

     

Does your unit drape 
your charter for 
deceased members? YES NO 

     

Does your unit make 
donations to any 
organizations? YES NO 

Amount 
Donated: 
$ 

Name of 
Organizations:  

   

Does your unit hold a 
four chaplains’ 
program? YES NO 

     

Do you include all 
members of the legion 
family? YES NO 

     

Donations made to the 
Chapel of the Four 
Chaplains? YES NO 

Amount 
Donated: 
$ 

    

Did you visit Veterans in 
their homes, hospital or 
senior living facility? YES NO 

     

What has your unit 
done for the Veterans? 

    

    

    

Did you make a Prayer 
Book for your Unit 
President? YES NO 

     

Did your members 
submit prayers for the 
various Prayer Books? YES NO 

Number of 
submissions: 

Unit: Department: National:   

Did you use the 
information provided by 
the National Chaplain? YES NO 

     

Did you consult the 
National Website as a 
resource for your unit? YES NO 

If YES, please 
describe what 
was useful: 

 

 

 
Thank you for reporting this information to me in a timely manner. 

Department Chaplain: Lori Vallery 

mailto:lvallery1961@gmail.com

